
 

2022 – 2023 Goals  
Our strategic plan sets forth organizational priorities, focuses our energies and resources, strengthens operations 
and ensures that we’re working toward common goals. 
 
In response to the economic impact of the pandemic, the Board of Directors is diligently focused on delivering the 
highest member value while protecting the health and safety of our member community. Based on this approach, 
we are focusing on the following goals through June 2023:  
 
The Board of Directors’ top priority is engaging members to discuss the changing nature of work and the 
impact of these changes on safety professionals, their companies and the employees they keep safe. 
This engagement will inform ASSP’s next generation strategic plan.  
 
In addition, the Board will focus on the following three areas to strengthen and advance ASSP and our mission. 
 

 
 
ASSP will also maintain best-in-class operations to ensure we have the capital, talent and infrastructure in place 
to support ASSP, our members and the profession. This year we will strive to: 

▪ Identify and implement cost-effective association management system to meet ASSP current and future 

needs. 

▪ Attract and retain outstanding talent to achieve ASSP strategies.  

 

Measuring Progress  
The Board of Directors and professional staff will measure progress towards goals using a set of approved key 
performance indicators for each goal.   
 
Additionally, progress and goals updates will be shared with ASSP leaders and members through tools like the 
ASSP Board Update and council and committee meetings.  Leaders are expected to stay informed and to ensure 
that community, council, and committee operations support ASSP’s goals and strategy, to ensure we are all 
working together for a safer, strong, future.  

https://www.assp.org/about/strategic-plan
https://community.assp.org/resources/item/16/27

